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Agriculture and Environment Committee

From: Angela Gurney 

Sent: Friday, 22 January 2016 2:21 PM

To: Agriculture and Environment Committee

Cc:

Subject: The Queensland Racing Integrity Commission Bill

As  participants in the harness racing industry from owner, trainer, breeder and sponsor, we do not support the Bill 

being passed as it will have devastating effects on QLD racing stakeholders and related business. Over 30 000 people 

rely on this industry for a living, this industry could be a thriving resource for QLD, you just need to look at every 

other state in Australia and how well they run racing. With the current state of Queensland’s economy does this 

government really want to put another 30 000 people out of work and on the dole line, or do they want to rebuild 

this industry to its glory days and show the rest of Australia how well Queensland Racing across all three codes can 

run. We do not support this Bill, we do not support the destruction of this industry, we do not support the 

destruction of so many Queensland families. 

Please do not pass this Bill. 

Kind Regards 

Angela and Ian Gurney 
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